
 

 

Ruby class have got off to a great start in term 5 and have enjoyed 
the launch of our last project, How can we twist the tale? 

In our first, short week we had our WOW day baking bread for Grandma and planting Jacks 
magic beans, as well as a musical workshop. This week in English we have written instructions for 
bread making using our wow day experience and have shared our new text, Little Red by Lynn 
Roberts to inspire us to write a character description for the wolf. In Maths we have begun our 
learning on positional language and have been exporing whole, half and three-quarter turns. As part 
of our wow day we planted beans in window bags to allow us to see the growth of roots which is 
part of our Science learning this term. So far all of our beans have started to grow roots and all the 
children are very excited to check their bean each day! In DT we are learning about freestanding 
structures and have been given a challenge to design a new chair for baby bear after Goldilocks 
broke his. This week we have been learning what a structure is and have used 
construction sets to make a chair.  

DT – free standing structures 

 

Key dates:  

Bank holiday Monday 5th May 

 

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be planning and writing our own 
Little Red narrative. 
 
In Maths we will be comparing and solving 
problems with measures 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – Months after/ before and 
Months of the year 


